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The children have had a wonderful week recapping the life cycle of the caterpillars, the 

ducklings and human babies. We received a special package this week containing lots of very 

wriggly caterpillars. The children helped distribute their food into jars and watched as we 

rehomed them. They have grown so much over the week, it is magical!  

We also found a range of bugs and creatures, which the children enjoyed watching, as they 

played in our creature basket.     

Have a super half term! 

  

Mrs Santosh Roth 


